From: Office - Rescue Inc <office@rescueinc.org>
Date: May 4, 2022 at 11:13:22 AM EDT

To: Rachel Spengler <rachel.spengler@yahoo.com>
Subject: Re: Windham EMS service

Hello Rachel,

Thank you for reaching out and for your patience as I communicated your request with our
Board of Trustees. I can appreciate your involvement with the Windham town EMS plan and
your regard for the safety of the town’s residents.

At this time, Rescue Inc, is not able to provide a proposal for service to the Town of
Windham. As you may be aware, Rescue is currently in a time of evaluation of business plans
and services. As we move forward, the commitment we have made to our 14 remaining towns is
paramount to our resource planning and our Board of Trustees is not looking to further stretch
our territory in that direction at this time. I will reach out if there comes a time where this
changes, but in the meantime we will continue to support our neighbors and provide aid to
Londonderry Rescue when they need it.

Thank You,

Chief Drew Hazelton



